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February 3, 2019

Sunday, February 3, 2019
 9:30am 	 Children’s Music - Choir Room
 9:30am	 Sunday School
10:10am	 Sanctuary Choir
10:30am	 Worship

Monday, February 4th 
 6:00pm 	 YP Search Committee Meeting

Tuesday, February 5th
11:00am	 O.W.L.S. - Cumberland Gap, TN
 4:00pm	 Baptist Housing

Wednesday, February 6th 
5:30pm	 Dinner
6:15pm	 Children & Youth Activities
6:15pm	 Qrtly Business Mtg
7:00pm 	 Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, February 7th 
1-2pm		  Food Pantry
		  TriCounty Bridge

Friday, February 8th
12:30pm 	 WF Ministry Meeting
 5:30 pm	 Card Games - Fellowship Hall

Wednesday, February 6, 2019
Menu			     	 Volunteer Team
Pork BBQ Sandwiches	 Jenny Daniel
Baked Beans			   Cindy Finneseth
Cole Slaw 			   Glennis Hensley
Dessert			   Pat Huff
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FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received: 		  $     101,395.00
Pledged:					     $	 77,175.00 

Dear Church,

After a productive meeting with our Children’s Church volunteers 
on Monday, we have decided to begin work with a new video-based 
curriculum this Sunday, February 3rd. The curriculum is designed for 
two different groups: ages 4yrs - 1st grade, and grades 2-4. Therefore, 
beginning this weekend, all children who are under 4 years of age will 
go to the nursery immediately following Children’s Sermon, and all 
children who are above 4th grade will remain in the sanctuary.

This is a very exciting moment in the life of our Children’s Department. 
We have clarity, unity, and enthusiasm among our teachers and we 
have an exciting curriculum for our children. Let us all be in prayer 
for these teachers and children as they embark on this new journey 
together.

Sincerely,
Austin

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in honor of Doyle and Wanda Lester

by the
Kingdom Seekers Sunday School Class of Good Hope Baptist Church

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry 
in memory of Don Ashley and Allen Wallace 

by 
Anna Litteral

A gift has been given to the White Flag Ministry
in memory of  my parents, V.D. & Bertha Bryant

by
Ruth Ann Davis

A gift has been given to the General fund
in memory of Ray Chestnut

by
Breezy Chestnut
Buddy, Brandi



First Baptist Church at Worship
February 3, 2019

The Fourth Sunday after Epiphany

Scripture Lessons
Psalm 71:1-6

I Corinthians 13
Luke 4:21-30

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
The Gift of Love

Sermon by Austin Carty
“If I Have Not Love”

The Celebration of Communion

	
	

	

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister: 	 Paul Sims
		  606-202-0595

If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on his voice mail. Messages will 
be monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   	 Alice Tremaine
		  606-261-5489

USHERS & GREETERS
February 3, 2019

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Nancy Rich
4. Ernie Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Geoff Marietta
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

January 27th Summary:  		           
  		              Budget Offerings:      $                 8,240.00			
               	 YTD  Budget Offerings:        $            171,970.00
		             YTD Budget Goal:       $            172,618.00  
                                             Loose Change:         $                       12.64                	
               		       Winter Relief:     $                  2,645.00

Loose change received in February will benefit Olive Branch Ministries.

February 3rd
	     Nursery:  Kim Morton and Debbie Watts
Children’s Church: (Y) Josh and Brittany Worthy
		         (O) Geoff and Sky Marietta

The Sanctuary flowers for Sunday February 3rd
are placed in honor of Frankie Sasser 

(for her birthday on February 8th)
by

 Bob, Kim, Rachel and Rob Croley;
Janne Beam and Alexis, Cody, and Clara Jacobson

Glenn II, Julie, Lily, and Luke Sasser

Dear First Baptist family,
Thank you so much for the generous donations in memory of our 
loved one, Don Ashley. We appreciate your thoughts and prayers.
Love
Diane and family

 
 

 February  2019  

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
     1  

 
2  
 

3  
Communion 
 

4  
6:00pm YP Search Committee 
Meeting  

5  
O.W.L.S. Cumberland Gap, 
TN 
4:00pm Baptist Housing 

6 5:30pm Meal 
6:15pm Children & Youth 
Activities 
6:15 pm Qrtly Business Mtg 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

7  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

8  
12:30pm WF Ministry Mtg 
5:30pm Card Game 

9  
Lisa Harrison/Fellowship Hall 
 

10  
5:00pm Deacons’ Meeting 

11  
 

12  
 

13 
5:30pm Meal 
6:15pm Children & Youth 
Activities 
6:15 pm Bible Study 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

14  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

15  
 

16  
 

17  
 

18  
 

19  
5:00pm Lydia’s Cloth 

20  
5:30pm Meal 
6:15pm Children & Youth 
Activities 
6:15 pm Bible Study 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

21  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

22  
 

23  
Marsha Barnett/Fellowship Hall 
 
 
 

24  
 

25  
 

26  
 

27  
5:30pm Meal 
6:15pm Children & Youth 
Activities 
6:15 pm Bible Study 
7:00pm Choir Rehearsal 

28  
1-2pm Food Pantry 
TriCounty Bridge 

 

 

Winter weather is taking a break and the O.W.L.S. are taking 
a lunch break. The bus will leave FBC at 11am on Tuesday, 
February 5th, and travel to The Pineapple Tearoom in 
Cumberland Gap, Tennessee. 
The cost of the trip is the cost of your lunch. A signup sheet 
is in the office. 


